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NOTICE TO CONTRACTOR – PRE-BID SITE VISIT METRO NORTH  
 

A Notice to Contractor (0.009 Pre-Bid Site Visit - Metro North) has been posted to the 

Department’s CTDOT Owned Special Provisions web page regarding pre-bid site visits to be 

conducted on Metro North Railroad (MNR) property.  The NTC includes a link to the online 

contractor safety training that must be completed prior to the site visit by all attendees.  At the 

completion of the online training, a temporary ID card can be printed out and a photo ID badge is 

sent about 2 weeks later.  Site visit attendess must show either ID to the MNR Representative 

when requested. 

 

The NTC – Pre-Bid Site Visit Metro North shall be filled in and included in special provisions 

bid packages for all applicable projects on MNR property advertised after May 1, 2019. 

 

In addition, the Project Engineer must make arrangements for MNR Protective Services 

(flagmen) to be present during the pre-bid site visit.  See your DOT Utility Unit or Office of Rail 

Liaison for assistance with setting up a Metro North Force account in CORE (at 60% or 90% 

Design of the project), making arrangements for MNR’s attendance and authorizing payment 

from CORE.   

 

The owner of the Notice to Contractor and Instructions for Use is John E. Bernick 

(John.Bernick@ct.gov ) in the Office of Rails.  Alterations of Owned Special Provisions require 

consent of the owner.  
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